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1 Progress on Portfolio Matters. 
 

 
The elections team have written to each elector who will have a change in 
Polling Station offering them an absent vote and we have now begun to 
receive responses from electors wishing to take this voting method up in the 
future. 
 
The Revised Register of Electors was published on 1st December. The first 
publication following the reformed Canvass which has been on the whole a 
more positive experience and far more cost effective to the Authority. 
 
 

 
2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments. 
 

 
 
We are continuing with our plans for delivering elections under the current 
ongoing situation with Covid-19. 
 
Work is also continuing on the Census and we are liaising with Paul 
Walmsley of the ONS and working with colleagues from teams which he has 
identified to support his efforts in obtaining a good Census response in North 
Norfolk 
 
We are also shortly to move from our existing location near Environmental 
Health ahead of DWP expanding their footprint within the NNDC offices. 
 
 
 
 
 

      
3          Meetings attended 
 

 
Only a couple of meetings relating to system development. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


